
Health, Safety and Wellness Committee Meeting      May 23, 2018 

In Attendance: Michael Farrell, Noelle Short, Michelle Billings, Elisha Pylman 

 

 Menu/nutritional information on website still a work in progress. 

 Epi-pen faculty training completed 4/16/18; skills demo still to go. 

 Character education assembly (on fairness and bullying) took place on 5/21/18. 

 Project Adventure with Joe San Antonio for 7-9 Boys started 4/17/18 

 Summer readiness (ticks, sun safety, hydration, bug repellant, water and bike safety) 
again discussed in conjunction with end of the year elementary trips.  

o -Noelle Short noted Tupper Lake Triad for Grades 2-4 in June 
o -Discussed biking safety in conjunction with Bike and Build in June. 

 Character education activity (Citizenship) on June 8. 

 Lockdown drill with State Police conducting on 4/17/18. 

 Hamilton County Community Services enhancement of school health/wellness 
curriculum suggested to start in September. 

 Elisha would like mental health incorporated.  

 Brainstormed backpack program for students next year. 
o How to do it without stigma, without overburdening staff with one more thing to 

do. 

 Discussed Reality Check re: tobacco+vaping for next year.  

 Discussed Think Breakfast program as part of elementary health curriculum/community 
wellness night activity for next year. 

 Discussed Smart Goals Worksheets as means of proving action re: our HSW policies for 
State audit in conjunction with Triennial Assessment. 

o -Start w/ goals next September. 

 Nest meeting in September TBD 
 


